
Friends of Norfolk Animal Care Center (FNACC) and PETA are excited to announce that we have joined 
forces once again to offer spay and neuter services on a rotating basis in Norfolk neighborhoods:  

Berkley, Lambert’s Point, Norview, and Ocean View.  Monthly clinics in these areas will include free 
sterilization surgeries as well as rabies vaccinations and microchips for qualified residents. 

When: Third Wednesday of each month 

Where: Rotating locations among Berkley, Lambert’s Point, Norview, and 
 Ocean View in Norfolk 

How: Appointments are required and can be made by calling 
 757-622-7382, option 3, or visiting PETA.org/SpayNeuterAppt. 


